Notice of Change/Withdrawal

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Osteopathic Medicine
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:

64B15-14.014
Standards of Practice for the Treatment of Gender Dysphoria in Minors

NOTICE OF CORRECTION

Notice is hereby given that the following correction has been made to the proposed rule in Vol. 48 No. 221, November 14, 2022 issue of the Florida Administrative Register.

The notice of proposed rule filed in this matter on November 14, 2022, provided an incorrect email address for the “Person to be contacted regarding the proposed rule.”  This corrected notice is now being filed to provide the correct email address for the contact person.  All interested persons and those who previously submitted comments or a request for hearing to the email address from the November 14, 2022, notice may submit comments or a request for hearing within 21 days of the date of the publication of this notice to the address set forth below.

The email address now reads:

THE PERSON TO BE CONTACTED REGARDING THE PROPOSED RULE IS: Danielle Terrell, Executive Director, Board of Osteopathic Medicine/MQA, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C06, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3256, or by email at Danielle.Terrell@flhealth.gov
